

St. Patrick's School

22589-121 Ave, Maple Ridge, BC, V2X 3T5 604-467-1571 (O) 604-467-2686 (F) www.stpatsschool.org

January 2024

Dear Families,

Thank you for your interest in St. Patrick's School! We feel blessed that you have entrusted your child's learning to us, and look forward to hopefully being able to welcome you into our wonderful school community.

Our mission is to develop our students in all facets: spiritually, intellectually, physically, emotionally, and socially. We are reminded everyday of how blessed we are to call St. Patrick's home to so many wonderful families.

Enclosed you will find your 2024/2025 Registration package. This package contains many important and necessary documents that **must** be filled out and submitted at the time of application. I ask that you pay close attention to the checklist enclosed in the package, to ensure that we can process your application in a timely manner:

Registration packages will not be accepted prior to **Feb. 8th, 2024**. This will allow for you to make sure that all the necessary documentation and forms are in order, and to give you time to meet with Father Matthew To. Please call the Parish Office at 604-463-7148 to schedule an appointment with Father To.

PACKAGES WILL BE ACCEPTED IN PERSON ON FEBRUARY 8th, 2024 9:00 am-3:00 pm and 5:00-6:30 pm.

Should you have any questions or would like a tour of the school, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. It is with enthusiasm that I look forward to meeting you!

Yours in Christ,

Mrs. Maria Fonseca

Principal